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	Minutes of a meeting of the Finance and General Purposes Committee of North Baddesley Parish Council held on Thursday 5th January 2017 at the Sports Pavilion, Recreation Ground, Sandy Lane, North Baddesley   

Present:  Councillor D Knight (Chair), Cllrs Mrs A Tupper, A Warnes and 

                the Clerk, J Harrington
Absent:  Cllrs E Cosier, Mrs P Darnton and J Madden
	

	16-17/0311

16-17/0312
	APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

Apologies for absence were received from Cllr E Cosier whose wife was ill and
 Cllr  Mrs Darnton who had a prior commitment.
DECLARATION OF INTERESTS

There were no declarations of interests.


	

	16-17/0313
	FINANCES
	
	
	

	
	The meeting was held to study the budget sheets and estimate the income and expenditure to the end of the financial year 2016/17 and thereby propose a figure to put forward to TVBC for the precept for the forthcoming financial year 2017/18.
Cllr Knight had produced a spreadsheet detailing the Parish Council’s Income and 

Expenditure for the current financial year.  Also included for comparison were last year’s figures, expenditure for the year to date, an estimate of the expenditure for the rest of the financial year and next year’s figures.
Each item of income and expenditure was discussed and considered after comparison with last year’s figures.  Estimates were then made for the proposed income and expenditure for the forthcoming financial year 17/18.  It was agreed that the sum of £98,890 would be put forward to the Parish Council at their meeting on 9th January as the proposed precept figure.  This would be an increase of 1.95% on last year’s figure.  


	

	
	 PROPOSED ACTION

To increase all rates for pavilion hire, football club fees, community centre rent and Beadle advertising by the current rate of inflation of 1.2% from 1st April 2017.
The meeting closed at 8.30pm.

	


